COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Your Ref — N0.5914/29. 15th February, 1950.

Dear S8ir,

I beg to acknowledge the recelpt of your
letter of the 6th instant respecting the Speclal
Survey and Screwshaft Survey of the Steel Lighter
"yTC 63" and may say that, in the clrcumstances,
T now await a further communication from your
goodself regarding the arrangements made to carry
out these 1lnspectilons.

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Clessification Committee.
The Senlor Officer,
Harwich Division,
Reserve Fleet,
HARWICH,

060640 -0086LL-0\0k




